





STIMSSN



June 26, 2014

Prof. Sibi Abraham Assistant Professor, Department of Political Science Sacred Heart College, Thevara Kochi, Kerala

Dear Prof. Abraham:

Greetings from the U.S. Consulate General Chennai!

Thank you for participating in the Maritime Trade and Security Conference "Sea Change: Evolving Maritime Geopolitics in the Indo-Pacific Region" organized by the U.S. Consulate General Chennai in association with The Stimson Center, Washington D.C. and the Observer Research Foundation, New Delhi on Thursday, June 13, 2014 at Taj Malabar, Willingdon Island, Kochi.

We hope you found the conference to be of benefit to your work. The Stimson Center and Observer Research Foundation are currently in the process of gathering all of the papers and remarks that were presented during the conference which will be made available online attendees shortly.

Sincerely

David | Gainer

Public Affairs Officer